

February 2018

SENECA CENTRAL SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL NEWSLETTER

Hello Seneca Families,

Our first SAC meeting of the New Year will be held on Tuesday February 20 at 6pm. Please remember that SAC meetings are open for anyone to attend. Meeting Agendas will be posted in the front lobby of the school and on our school website the week before our meetings. If there is something you would like added to the meeting agenda, please reach out to me or to Mrs. McVean.

Seneca Central School Advisory Council is getting ready to kick off our annual school fundraiser! Students will again be selling World's Finest Chocolates and will be eligible for some great prizes. Stay tuned as a newsletter with all the details will be coming home in the coming weeks. This has been, by far, our most successful fundraising initiative at Seneca. Since the 2015-2016 school year, we have raised over \$12,000 to support many school activities and projects. We have replaced the school athletic jerseys with brand new shirts and shorts, purchased new physical education equipment, supported the purchase of technology and additional classroom resources. We have hosted a Fun Fair and a Family Movie Night. Annually, we also continue to subsidize Harvest Meal, Christmas Crafts and end of year school trips. We will also look at hosting another fun night out for families in the future. Please feel free to pass on your suggestions!!

As always, we need your help to support and continue many of the wonderful things Seneca has to offer. Whether it is helping out with the school breakfast program, becoming a member of SAC or volunteering at the school when needed, we could really use your help. If you are able to lend a hand, please let myself or Mrs. McVean know.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at reedtlm@yahoo.ca or 905-730-1980.

Kind Regards,

Tracy Reed, SAC Chair